
 

Ref No.     AIACE/CENTRAL/2023 /   096                             Dated    17.10.2023 

 To 

The Secretary,  

Department of Coal 

Government of India, 

New Delhi 

  

Sub: Request for appointment 

 

Dear Sir, 

We are extremely thankful to you for giving an opportunity to meet you on 13th July, 2023 to apprise 

about the issues of working executives and coal pensioners.  

Further, we want to give some suggestions which may accelerate the decision making process at your 

end which may be beneficial to Executives of CIL/SCCL as well as the organisations.  

As such, it is requested to grant us an appointment to meet you again. 

 

With regards, 

  

P K SINGH RATHOR 
Principal General Secretary 
 
 


